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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic

addressed a letter of condolence to Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation Sergey
Lavrov following the terrorist attack in Saint Petersburg.

"We received with sadness and disbelief the news of the deaths of innocent people in the
explosions in Saint Petersburg metro, resulting also in a large number of persons injured.

| extend to you my expressions of deepest sympathy and support in these difficult moments.

| assure you that the Russian Federation and its people have our unreserved support in
combating terrorism", says the condolence letter by Head of Serbian diplomacy Ivica Dacic.




